Acknowledgements

The research team along with the PAR Team and Immigrant Refugee and Visible
Minority Women of Saskatchewan would like to thank Prairie Women's Health Centre of
Excellence for their finanicial and ongoing support and encouragement during the
development of this project. The team would like to particularly thank Josephine
Savarese for her support and expertise.

The team extends appreciation to the professionals in agencies and organizations
who assisted with organizing focus groups, in identifying participants for the study and in
providing valuable feedback during the study. In particular, we wish to thank the
Multicultural Association of Moose Jaw for their invaluable assistance in contacting
newly arrived immigrants and the Registered Psychiatric Nurses Association of
Saskatchewan for helping us contact their members.

Finally, we would like to thank all the women who agreed to participate and assist
in this project. We want to thank the participants for their hospitality as they opened their
doors to us, and are grateful for the time that was dedicated to the interviews. The
strength and resilience of all these women have inspired us.



	Acknowledgements

